S LAPP

Information on product discontinuation 31.03.2025

Dear Customers,

Herewith we would like to inform you about changes in our product range.
The articles of the product SKINDICHT® SNR will be discontinued without successor on
21.03.2025.

Remaining quantities can be sold if stocks last.

Article Overview Product Discontinuation:

Discontinued product
Article number Material description
52002210 SKINDICHT SNR PG 48/44 BEND PROTECTION
52001230 SKINDICHT SR PG 48/44
52106640 SKINDICHT SR-M 63X1,5/48/44
52002200 SKINDICHT SNR PG 48/40 BEND PROTECTION
52001220 SKINDICHT SR PG 48/40
52106630 SKINDICHT SR-M 63X1,5/48/40

All information can also be found on our website in the product notifications section:

www.lapp.com/Service /Produktbenachrichticungen /Notifications

We will be happy to send you more detailed information and advise you personally. Please get in
touch with your sales representative or contact person at internal sales.

We are confident that we will continue to present you with an appealing range of products and will
be happy to answer any questions you may have.
With kind regards

U.l. Lapp GmbH
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